
 

 

NEW AURIA FREMONT INFORMATION LINE 

NOW AVAILABLE 

419-552-2719 
 

We now have an Auria Fremont Information Line that should be called when you 
need to know information regarding inclement weather or other information such 
as layoff information.  It is a pre-recorded message that will be updated 
accordingly. You simply dial 419-552-2719 and after 3 to 4 rings, you will get 
updated information. 

For example during the current layoff, the message may say the following: 

“You have reached the Auria Fremont Information Line.  For the upcoming 
week starting on April 19th, all hourly employees will be on lay off.  
  
Please remember to call back next Friday, April 24th after 11:00 a.m. to 
hear updates for the week of April 26th.  Thank you!” 

 

This communication tool should be used instead of waiting for calls from HR or a 
member of management regarding the current layoff.  Therefore, please make 
sure you call the line every Friday after 11:00 a.m. for an update regarding the 
current layoff.   

 If the entire workforce would be called back on the same day, we plan on 
using this line to communicate this expectation. 

 Most likely, we will not be recalling everyone on the same day, therefore, 
we would contact each individual employee who will be returning.   An 
example of the recorded message would say something like, “for the 
upcoming week starting April 27th, employees will remain on layoff unless 
you receive an individual phone call returning you to work.” 

 We are forever trying to improve our avenues of communication to avoid 
confusion and to streamline our processes.  Hopefully this information line 
helps! 


